
 

 

 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 23,2024 

 
 
 

Response from NGIC Regarding Mr. Tony Mintah’s Whereabouts 
 
 
The Management of Next Gen Infraco (NGIC) would like to express our sincere gratitude to the Ghana Police 
Service for their swift and professional response to the situation involving Mr. Tony Mintah, a senior manager 
with NGIC. We are pleased to inform the public that Mr. Mintah has been located and is safe. 
 
We also want to extend our appreciation to the general public for their support and cooperation during this 
time. Your vigilance and assistance were invaluable. 
 
Thank you once again to the authorities and the public for your continued efforts. 
 
 
Signed: 
Next Gen Infraco 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


